
 

 
 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

 

Subject: Asphalt Milling 

Department/Program: Public Works - Streets and Sidewalks 

 
 
Explanation: Ballwin continues to contract for the asphalt milling of streets.  With the 

purchase of an asphalt paver in 2017, Public Works has continued to pave and or 
overlay streets within the department. The asphalt paving in 2023 is scheduled to be 
completed in-house.  

 
 Request for bid notices were sent to several contractors and advertised in the St. Louis 

Business Journal, Construction Market Data, Dodge Data & Analytics, and on the City’s 
website.   

 
 The table below summarizes the bids received on February 24, 2023: 
 

Asphalt Milling  
 

Cold Milling 
Mobilization 

Cold 
Milling (sy) 

 

TOTAL BID 

GS Grinding Services $4,950 $3.95 $89,649.06 
Pace Construction No Bid No Bid No Bid 
NB West Contracting No Bid No Bid No Bid 

Total  SY 21,442.8  Budget $80,000.00 

 
 
 GS Grinding Services has successfully completed similar work for other cities in the 

area.    
 
Recommendation: We recommend awarding this unit price contract to the only bidder, GS 

Grinding Services, not to exceed $89,649.06. 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted By: Jim Link 

Date:  2/28/2023 

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.ballwin.mo.us/

